
Run For  
          The Border! 
May 19 & 20, 2012 
  Governor Knowles 

State Forest 
 

Ride headquarters will be at Little Swedes Wolf Creek Bar 
2387 River Road, Saint Croix Falls, WI 54024 

 

Saturday___________________Start Time______________Entry Fees___ 
75 mile endurance      5:30 a.m.    $100 Sr. ‐ $65 Jr. 
50 mile endurance      6:00 a.m.    $ 70 Sr. ‐ $50 Jr. 
25 mile limited distance      7:00 a.m.    $ 55 Sr. ‐ $40 Jr. 
25 mile competitive      8:00 a.m.    $ 50 Sr. ‐ $35 Jr. 
Sunday______________________________________________________ 
25 mile limited distance   7:00 a.m.    $ 55 Sr. ‐ $40 Jr. 
25 mile competitive  7:30 a.m.    $ 50 Sr. ‐ $35 Jr. 

 

Camping Charge of $10 per night/$5 for day only; 
Riding pass charge of $4 per day, or WI state pass 

Saturday evening –Supper - Burger Bar at Wolf Creek Bar  
 Followed by awards at approximately 7pm  

We encourage everyone to eat at the Wolf Creek Bar both nights! 
 

Ride Managers: Lynn Reichert        320-597-3312      lynnreichert@msn.com 

Vanessa Reichert  320-492-1210      vkreichert@msn.com 

*Please mail pre-entries by May 1, 2012 to:  Lynn Reichert 
       PO Box 220 
       Richmond MN 56368 
 

Sanctions: AERC,  UMECRA, MnDRA, DRAW AND AHDRA 
 

Mandatory helmet requirement for all riders! 



 

Travel Directions:  
From Highway 8 at St. Croix Falls Wisconsin, turn onto Highway 87 north and proceed through 

downtown St. Croix Falls. Stay on Highway 87. After you pass through the small town of Eureka, proceed 

about three more miles north on Highway 87. Turn left, or west, onto County Road G (also known as 

240th Avenue). After about three and a half miles, you’ll come to the end of the road, at which point, the 

cross road is the River Road. Turn left, or south. After a few hundred yards, you’ll see the Wolf Creek Bar 

on the west side of the road. Turn into the parking lot—the trailer parking area will be behind and to the 

west of the bar general parking area. Please do not park trucks or rigs in the bar general parking lot used 

by its customers. 

 
Camp parking and clean-up:  
There will be no reservations for parking spaces. Parking will be on a “first come-first serve” basis. As we 

increase rider numbers, and as many of us seek the comforts of larger rigs, we must all do our best to 

optimize the use of space. Don’t take offense if the ride steward asks you to park a little closer to your 

neighbor, next to someone that snores or isn’t typically on your twitter list. Ride management asks that 

everyone help us treat the property with the utmost respect and cleanliness, showing that we want the 

privilege of coming back again. Dogs must be kept on leashes and away from the bar. Remember, our 

host is running a business and will be receiving other customers, so behave responsibly—any 

unprofessional conduct, excessive /embarrassing indulgence in the bar, or unsatisfactory 

Minnesota/Wisconsin displays of rivalry will be frowned upon. The ride will also be conducted with a 

“no- griping” policy. If there’s a shortfall or weakness, everyone pitch in—we’ll need your help and 

support in order to make the ride into a great experience for all. Those who exhibit an ugly attitude, 

verbal abuse of volunteers or bar staff, poor sportsmanship or any unsatisfactory equine treatment may 

also be subject to disqualification at the sole discretion of ride management and veterinarians! 


